
SENT Landfill closed

Attention TV/Radio Announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:

     The Environmental Protection Department announced today (October 13)
that due to typhoon, the South East New Territories Landfill in Tseung Kwan O
is now closed until further notice.

http://www.government-world.com/sent-landfill-closed-3/

